Dear Chairman Wilkin and members of the Government Oversight committee,

| write to you today in support of HB 227 for Constitutional Carry. | support this bill and urge you,
our public employees, to vote in support of it as well.

It is our Second Amendment right and we are fed up with those who believe they have the right
to take our freedoms away from us.

Enough said and thank you for allowing our testimonies,

Jennifer Davenport



